Title - Engaging Staff with an Affordable Low Emission Salary Sacrifice Car Scheme for EAUC Members 
Dear Member,
The EAUC wants to make you aware of a new employee benefit, called Salary Sacrifice Cars available to all EAUC Members and their employees. 
When it comes to how staff travel, our focus has to be on promoting active and sustainable travel options, such as using public transport, and we support our Members in achieving this through networking, events and resources (visit http://www.eauc.org.uk/member_zone for more details).  However for those staff who do not have access to sustainable travel alternatives or are unable to make the change, this scheme gives you the opportunity to engage with them and offer a low emission vehicle solution.  
This all employee benefit makes very low emission, hybrid and electric cars available and affordable to these colleagues and is fully approved by HMRC. Staff choose to give up an element of their salary in exchange for the greener low emission car of their choice under a salary sacrifice arrangement for a fixed period - usually up to 36 months. As their gross salary will be reduced they will save tax, NI and pension (if applicable) on the element of salary that is sacrificed.  In addition, all participating Member organisations will generate an average of £400 net savings in employer NI contributions per employee per annum.  There are no running costs or set up costs to implement, administration is minimal and the scheme is fully managed by Tusker the UK’s leading provider of salary sacrifice car schemes. 
Many sustainability minded local authorities, hospitals and companies have adopted this scheme to offer all their employees a tax efficient, fully inclusive low emission car package whilst also supporting their carbon reduction targets and generating valuable employer savings. The EAUC sees the potential for reinvestment of these savings in further active and sustainable travel alternatives to benefit your staff and students, but that is for each participating institution to decide.
If you are interested in offering this benefit please see the attached leaflet and FAQs for further information and remember to mention EAUC when contacting Tusker to receive the additional EAUC Member benefits. 
For those Members that are interested in travel planning we have a Community of Practice group for you - please contact us at info@eauc.org.uk to get involved. 

We hope this adds value to your Membership

Kind regards

EAUC Membership Team

 

